
 
 
 
We are thankful for all who provided flowers to beautify our sanctuary on this Easter Sunday – the day of our 
Lord’s Resurrection! 
 
Jo Anderson & Keith Franson In honor of Bryce Anderson family surviving COVID 
Gena Coach    In memory of Robert Coach and Dakotah 
Frank and Heather Garber  In honor and appreciation of the Quilters 
Mavis Gardow and Family  In memory of George 
Clarice Gardow   In memory of Robert Gardow 

In honor of children, Steve, Jeff, Mark Gardow, Julie and Scott Revoir; 
Grandchildren and Great Grandchildren 

Steve, Jeff and Mark Gardow,  In honor of mom, Clarice Gardow 
Julie and Scott Revoir  In memory of dad, Robert Gardow 
Mark and Vicki Golden 
Gunderson Family  In memory of Bradford Gunderson, Ginny  
Mike and Barb Huggins  In memory of our parents and grandparents 
Bill and Bonnie Kuehn  In memory of loved ones 
Cherisma Larson   In memory of Rodger C. Larson 
Diane Paulsrud  In memory of parents, sister, mother-in-law 
Michael Paulsrud 
Lorriane and Bill Pire  In memory of Adeline Pire and our parents 
The Quilters 
Ann and Jim Schlegelmilch  Given in memory of loved ones 
 & Kay and Bill Hagedorn 
Marie Sherman   In honor of my family 
Lois Stolts    In loving memory of Helen Gibson 
Roger and MaryLee Szymoniak In honor of grandchildren Auburin Hamernik, Tyler and Tristan Szymoniak 
Dean and Denise Tabor  In honor and appreciation of family 
  In appreciation of friends 
Robert Wheeler  In memory of Norma Wheeler 
 
Thank you to those of you who ordered memorial flowers. We’re going to use them to bring beauty to the 
sanctuary for our Easter celebration. We’ll include the list of memorials in this bulletin mailing and on the 
website. We will deliver your flowers to your home (or to others) the week after Easter so they can be enjoyed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


